
From: Bottorff, Thomas E
Sent: 12/7/2012 11:05:59 AM
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Madrigal,

Anna-Marie' (anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Verification of Employment—Sam Bottorff

Paul and Anna-Marie,

Thanks very much for your extremely quick response. My son wanted me to pass 
along his sincere thanks as well.

He’s also very excited about his first full-time job. Although nearly 38 years have 
passed, I remember being excited about my first job, too. Hope you both have a great 
weekend.

Tom

From: Madrigal, Anna-Marie [mailto:anna-marie.madrigai@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, December 07, 2012 10:01 AM 
To: 'COcampo@semprautilities.com'
Cc: Clanon, Paul
Subject: Verification of Employment-Sam Bottorff

Ms. Ocampo:

Please find attached the letter of verification of Sam Bottorff s internship with the CPIJC. 
Hardcopy will follow via US Mail.

Thank you,
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Anna-Marie Madrigal
Executive Director's Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco CA 94102 
O: 415.703.1636
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